
 

This notice is a direction of the Harbour Master pursuant to section 232 of the Marine Safety Act 2010 (Vic) 
The requirements of section 232(2) have been taken into account. 

Ports Victoria Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the website, www.vicports.vic.gov.au 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information 

Australia – Victoria 

No. – 296 (T) - 2022 

                                                                PORT OF MELBOURNE  
NEW EDITION HARBOUR MASTER’S DIRECTIONS - MELBOURNE 

 

Date: Effective 15th September 2022 

Refers: NtM 410 (T) / 2021 Harbour Master’s Directions – Melbourne Edition 12.1, 

December 2021 is hereby cancelled. 

Details: Mariners and port users are advised that effective 15th September 2022, Harbour 

Master’s Directions - Melbourne Edition 12.1, December 2021 will be withdrawn 

and replaced by Harbour Master’s Directions – Melbourne Edition 13, September 

2022.  

Harbour Master’s Directions - Melbourne Edition 13, September 2022 is 

available on the Ports Victoria website 

 

Charts & 

Publications 

affected 

Harbour Master’s Directions – Melbourne Edition 12.1, December 2021 

 

Further notice: Further Notice will be issued. 

                                                                                                                   

Warwick Laing  

Harbour Master 

 

http://www.vicports.vic.gov.au/
http://www.vicports.vic.gov.au/publications/Pages/hmd-and-port-information-guide.aspx

